Public Notice
[bookmark: _Hlk493143849]Snoqualmie Valley Watershed Improvement District
The Snoqualmie Valley WID will hold a public hearing to establish its assessment roll as the Board of Equalization under RCW 87.03.255 on Wednesday, December 18 at 10:00 a.m. via videoconference. Meeting and assessment roll information are available by contacting info@svwid.com.  

